
Thank you for your interest in Lourdes Catholic School’s Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program 
for Four Year Olds.  
 
We are currently accepting applications to attend Lourdes’ Four Year Old PreK. There are no income 
guidelines; the classes will be filled first come-first served.  
 
We will need the following items on file:  

• Child’s proof of birth  
• Photocopy of your child’s immunizations  
• Proof of residency (Proof of residency can be a current utility bill showing your name, address 

and the date, a lease agreement, or an approved offer to purchase or build a home.)  
• Certificate of Baptism (if applicable) 

 
Please review the parent information below, and then contact Jennifer Alongi, Principal, to discuss next 
steps: 563.359.3466 or jennifer.alongi@lourdes.pvt.k12.ia.us.  
 
 

Parent Information  
Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program for Four-Year-Old Children 

 
WHAT IS THE STATEWIDE VOLUNTARY PRESCHOOL PROGRAM FOR FOUR YEAR 
OLD CHILDREN?  
 
The purpose of the Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program for Four-Year Old-Children is to provide an 
opportunity for all young children in the State of Iowa to enter school ready to learn by expanding 
voluntary access to quality preschool programs for all four-year-old children. The funds allocated for 
this program are intended to improve access to quality early childhood education and to increase the 
number of children participating in quality programs. This funding has been awarded to the Bettendorf 
Community School District (BCSD). Lourdes is a partner with BCSD. The state of Iowa pays tuition 
for ten hours of instruction per week.   
 
WHO IS ELIGIBLE?  
 
To be eligible for this program at Lourdes:  
 

• Your child must be four years old on or before 9-15-21.  
• Your child must be a resident of Iowa.  

 
WHEN DOES CLASS MEET? 
 
The AM classes meet from 8:30-11:30 Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays. 
The PM classes meet from 12:20-3:20 Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays. 
The first day of school is August 30th, 2021; the last day of school is May 20th, 2022. 
 
I AM A WORKING PARENT. IS CHILD CARE AVAIABLE? 
 
Child care is available exclusively for children enrolled in our Preschool and Prek classes.  
Contact Beth Giese, Director of Extended Care, to save your child’s spot: 563.359.4037 or 
beth.giese@lourdes.pvt.k12.ia.us 


